ANNEX 2

The last meeting of the councils licensing committee agreed to a new fare tariff scheduled to come into force in the next couple of weeks. This suggests a 10p increase in the flag rate for 0.75 of a mile to £2.90. The next mile will be £2.32 and after that will be £2.26. Currently we get £2.21 per mile so this is only a 5p per mile increase in the rate, less than the 2.5% increase in VAT that will be introduced in the New Year. There is no increase in Waiting Time and Time and Distance charging has also been refused.

Terry Hill of Castle Cars has objected to this increase on the grounds that it is insufficient (a copy of the relevant parts of his letter can be seen on the reverse of this petition) and has asked for a 15p per mile increase to be considered at the next licensing meeting in December, which will equate to approx a 5% increase in real terms after taking the VAT increase into account. Bearing in mind that it is almost 3 years since the last increase he does not feel this is unreasonable and asks for your support.

Please complete below the statement you agree with, and put a line through the statement that you don't. This can then either be handed it in Castle Cars office at 3 Skinners Terrace or posted to the Council Offices Licensing Dept at Kings Hill by Friday 6th November

ADMINILEGAL SERVICES

1 0 NOV 2810

wish to register my support for the objection to the fare increase by Terry Hill, and also ask that you consider the amended tariff as proposed by him.

PASS TO

am satisfied with the new fare tariff as agreed at the last meeting of the licensing

....., Licence Number.....

Signed.....

committee.

Signed.....

The last meeting of the councils licensing committee agreed to a new fare tariff scheduled to come into force in the next couple of weeks. This suggests a 10p increase in the flag rate for 0.75 of a mile to £2.90. The next mile will be £2.32 and after that will be £2.26. Currently we get £2.21 per mile so this is only a 5p per mile increase in the rate, less than the 2.5% increase in VAT that will be introduced in the New Year. There is no increase in Waiting Time and Time and Distance charging has also been refused.

Terry Hill of Castle Cars has objected to this increase on the grounds that it is insufficient (a copy of the relevant parts of his letter can be seen on the reverse of this petition) and has asked for a 15p per mile increase to be considered at the next licensing meeting in December, which will equate to approx a 5% increase in real terms after taking the VAT increase into account. Bearing in mind that it is almost 3 years since the last increase he does not feel this is unreasonable and asks for your support.

Please complete below the statement you agree with, and put a line through the statement that you don't. This can then either be handed it in Castle Cars office at 3 Skinners Terrace or posted to the Council Offices Licensing Dept at Kings Hill

Signed.	wish to register my support for the objection to the fare increase by Terry Hill, and also ask that you consider the amended tariff as proposed by him	PASS TO Licence Number See S		by Friday 6 th November
	ection to the fare increase by Terry Hill,	ASS TO SCREEN NUMBER SCREENS S	1 0 NOV 2010	ADMIN/LEGAL SERVICES

Terry Hill of Castle Cars has objected to this increase on the grounds that it is insufficient (a copy of the relevant parts of his letter can be seen on the reverse of this petition) and has asked for a 15p per mile increase to be considered at the next licensing meeting in December, which will equate to approx a 5% increase in real terms after taking the VAT increase into account. Bearing in mind that it is almost 3 years since the last increase he does not feel this is unreasonable and asks for your support.

Please complete below the statement you agree with, and put a line through the statement that you don't. This can then either be handed it in Castle Cars office at 3 Skinners Terrace or posted to the Council Offices Licensing Dept at Kings Hill

by Friday 6" November

ADMIN/LEGAL SERVICES

1 0 NOV 2010

PASS TO
PAS

wish to register my support for the objection to the fare increase by Terry Hill, and also ask that you consider the amended tariff as proposed by him.

tellned

am satisfied with the new fare tariff as agreed at the last meeting of the licensing committee:

am satisfied with the new fare tariff as agreed at the last meeting of the licensing

1....., Licence Number......

Signed.....

committee.

Signed.....

The last meeting of the councils licensing committee agreed to a new fare tariff scheduled to come into force in the next couple of weeks. This suggests a 10p increase in the flag rate for 0.75 of a mile to £2.90. The next mile will be £2.32 and after that will be £2.26. Currently we get £2.21 per mile so this is only a 5p per mile increase in the rate, less than the 2.5% increase in VAT that will be introduced in the New Year. There is no increase in Waiting Time and Distance charging has also been refused.

Terry Hill of Castle Cars has objected to this increase on the grounds that it is insufficient (a copy of the relevant parts of his letter can be seen on the reverse of this petition) and has asked for a 15p per mile increase to be considered at the next licensing meeting in December, which will equate to approx a 5% increase in real terms after taking the VAT increase into account. Bearing in mind that it is almost 3 years since the last increase he does not feel this is unreasonable and asks for your support.

Please complete below the statement you agree with, and put a line through the statement that you don't. This can then either be handed it in Castle Cars office at 3 Skinners Terrace or posted to the Council Offices Licensing Dept at Kings Hill by Friday 6th November

ADMIN/LEGAL SERVICES

PAS A KALAGULUT PASS TO Licence Number Verry Hill, and also ask that you consider the amended tariff as proposed by him.

Signed

and after that will be £2.26. Currently we get £2.21 per mile so this is only a 5p scheduled to come into force in the next couple of weeks. This suggests a 10p The last meeting of the councils licensing committee agreed to a new fare tariff Distance charging has also been refused introduced in the New Year. There is no increase in Waiting Time and Time and per mile increase in the rate, less than the 2.5% increase in VAT that will be increase in the flag rate for 0.75 of a mile to £2.90. The next mile will be £2.32

of this petition) and has asked for a 15p per mile increase to be considered at the asks for your support. almost 3 years since the last increase he does not feel this is unreasonable and real terms after taking the VAT increase into account. Bearing in mind that it is next licensing meeting in December, which will equate to approx a 5% increase in insufficient (a copy of the relevant parts of his letter can be seen on the reverse Terry Hill of Castle Cars has objected to this increase on the grounds that it is

₹ at 3 Skinners Terrace or posted to the Council Offices Licensing Dept at Kings Hill statement that you don't. This can then either be handed it in Castle Cars office Please complete below the statement you agree with, and put a line through the

by Friday 6 November AL	ADMIN/LEGAL SERVICES
	1 0 NOV 2010
GRAHAM PAISSES LICENCE Number AND 0 3	SCAST Licence Number Activity C
wish to register my support for the objection to the fare increase by Terry Hill,	on to the fare increase by Terry Hill,
and also ask that you consider the amended tariff as proposed by him.	ed tariff as proposed by him.
Signed	
5 RAHAM / NS Let Licence Number 209	Le Licence Number 909
am satisfied with the new fare tariff as agreed at the last meeting of the licensing	eed at the last meeting of the licensing
committee.	
Signed (/ /	

and after that will be £2.26. Currently we get £2.21 per mile so this is only a 5p Distance charging has also been refused introduced in the New Year. There is no increase in Waiting Time and Time and increase in the flag rate for 0.75 of a mile to £2.90. The next mile will be £2.32 scheduled to come into force in the next couple of weeks. This suggests a 10p The last meeting of the councils licensing committee agreed to a new fare tariff per mile increase in the rate, less than the 2.5% increase in VAT that will be

asks for your support. almost 3 years since the last increase he does not feel this is unreasonable and next licensing meeting in December, which will equate to approx a 5% increase in of this petition) and has asked for a 15p per mile increase to be considered at the real terms after taking the VAT increase into account. Bearing in mind that it is insufficient (a copy of the relevant parts of his letter can be seen on the reverse Terry Hill of Castle Cars has objected to this increase on the grounds that it is

at 3 Skinners Terrace or posted to the Council Offices Licensing Dept at Kings Hill statement that you don't. This can then either be handed it in Castle Cars office Please complete below the statement you agree with, and put a line through the

by <u>Friday 6th November</u>	ovember ADMIN/LEGAL SERVICES
	1 0 NOV 2010
M. BARNES.	PASS TO SOR NEO SOR NE
wish to register my support for the objection to the fare increase by Te and also ask that you consider the amended tariff as proposed by him.	wish to register my support for the objection to the fare increase by Terry Hill, and also ask that you consider the amended tariff as proposed by him.
	i, Licence Number
am satisfied with the new fare tariff accommittee.	am satisfied with the new fare tariff as agreed at the last meeting of the licensing committee. $\label{eq:committee} ,$
Signed	

Terry Hill of Castle Cars has objected to this increase on the grounds that it is insufficient (a copy of the relevant parts of his letter can be seen on the reverse of this petition) and has asked for a 15p per mile increase to be considered at the next licensing meeting in December, which will equate to approx a 5% increase in real terms after taking the VAT increase into account. Bearing in mind that it is almost 3 years since the last increase he does not feel this is unreasonable and asks for your support.

Please complete below the statement you agree with, and put a line through the statement that you don't. This can then either be handed it in Castle Cars office at 3 Skinners Terrace or posted to the Council Offices Licensing Dept at Kings Hill by Friday 6th November

Signed	and also ask that you consider the amended tariff as proposed by him.	wish to register my support for the objection to the fare increase by Terry Hill,	Wir Bins		
	nded tariff as proposed by him.	ection to the fare increase by Terry Hill,	MAS PASS TO LICENCE Number	10 NOV 2010 / 940	ADMIN/LEGAL SERVICES

Signed.....

committee.

am satisfied with the new fare tariff as agreed at the last meeting of the licensing

The last meeting of the councils licensing committee agreed to a new fare tariff scheduled to come into force in the next couple of weeks. This suggests a 10p increase in the flag rate for 0.75 of a mile to £2.90. The next mile will be £2.32 and after that will be £2.26. Currently we get £2.21 per mile so this is only a 5p per mile increase in the rate, less than the 2.5% increase in VAT that will be introduced in the New Year. There is no increase in Waiting Time and Distance charging has also been refused.

Terry Hill of Castle Cars has objected to this increase on the grounds that it is insufficient (a copy of the relevant parts of his letter can be seen on the reverse of this petition) and has asked for a 15p per mile increase to be considered at the next licensing meeting in December, which will equate to approx a 5% increase in real terms after taking the VAT increase into account. Bearing in mind that it is almost 3 years since the last increase he does not feel this is unreasonable and asks for your support.

Please complete below the statement you agree with, and put a line through the statement that you don't. This can then either be handed it in Castle Cars office at 3 Skinners Terrace or posted to the Council Offices Licensing Dept at Kings Hill by Friday 6th November

ADMIN/LEGAL SERVICES 10 NOV 2010 STEPHEN ALLEN PASS.TO., Licence Number of the objection to the fare increase by Terry Hill, and also ask that you consider the amended tariff as proposed by him. Licence Number of the licensing of the licensi
--

Terry Hill of Castle Cars has objected to this increase on the grounds that it is insufficient (a copy of the relevant parts of his letter can be seen on the reverse of this petition) and has asked for a 15p per mile increase to be considered at the next licensing meeting in December, which will equate to approx a 5% increase in real terms after taking the VAT increase into account. Bearing in mind that it is almost 3 years since the last increase he does not feel this is unreasonable and asks for your support.

Please complete below the statement you agree with, and put a line through the statement that you don't. This can then either be handed it in Castle Cars office at 3 Skinners Terrace or posted to the Council Offices Licensing Dept at Kings Hill by Eriday of Nagoraba.

ADMIN/ EGAL SER CES

10 NOV 2010

PASS TO

PASS TO

Pass To

wish to register my support for the objection to the fare increase by Terry Hill, and also ask that y_0y_0 consider the amended tariff as proposed by him.

am satisfied with the new fare tariff as agreed at the last meeting of the licensing

l, Licence Number.......

committee

Signed.....

Signed.....

The last meeting of the councils licensing committee agreed to a new fare tariff scheduled to come into force in the next couple of weeks. This suggests a 10p increase in the flag rate for 0.75 of a mile to £2.90. The next mile will be £2.32 and after that will be £2.26. Currently we get £2.21 per mile so this is only a 5p per mile increase in the rate, less than the 2.5% increase in VAT that will be introduced in the New Year. There is no increase in Waiting Time and Distance charging has also been refused.

Terry Hill of Castle Cars has objected to this increase on the grounds that it is insufficient (a copy of the relevant parts of his letter can be seen on the reverse of this petition) and has asked for a 15p per mile increase to be considered at the next licensing meeting in December, which will equate to approx a 5% increase in real terms after taking the VAT increase into account. Bearing in mind that it is almost 3 years since the last increase he does not feel this is unreasonable and asks for your support.

Please complete below the statement you agree with, and put a line through the statement that you don't. This can then either be handed it in Castle Cars office at 3 Skinners Terrace or posted to the Council Offices Licensing Dept at Kings Hill

Signed	and also ask that you consider the amended tariff as proposed by him.	wish to register my support for the objection to the fare increase by Terry Hill,	- Nicky Thomas		by <u>Friday 6" November</u>
ì	d tariff as proposed by him.	on to the fare increase by Terry Hill,	MCC PASS TO PA	1 0 NOV 2010	ADMIN/LEGAL SERVICES

Terry Hill of Castle Cars has objected to this increase on the grounds that it is insufficient (a copy of the relevant parts of his letter can be seen on the reverse of this petition) and has asked for a 15p per mile increase to be considered at the next licensing meeting in December, which will equate to approx a 5% increase in real terms after taking the VAT increase into account. Bearing in mind that it is almost 3 years since the last increase he does not feel this is unreasonable and asks for your support.

Please complete below the statement you agree with, and put a line through the statement that you don't. This can then either be handed it in Castle Cars office at 3 Skinners Terrace or posted to the Council Offices Licensing Dept at Kings Hill by Friday 6th November

ADMIN/LEG/: SERVICES

10 NOV 2010

PASS TO Licence Number 2016. 6.

Wish to register my support for the objection to the fare increase by Terry Hill, and also ask that spu consider the amended tariff as proposed by him.

Signed.....

The last meeting of the councils licensing committee agreed to a new fare tariff scheduled to come into force in the next couple of weeks. This suggests a 10p increase in the flag rate for 0.75 of a mile to £2.90. The next mile will be £2.32 and after that will be £2.26. Currently we get £2.21 per mile so this is only a 5p per mile increase in the rate, less than the 2.5% increase in VAT that will be introduced in the New Year. There is no increase in Waiting Time and Time and Distance charging has also been refused.

Terry Hill of Castle Cars has objected to this increase on the grounds that it is insufficient (a copy of the relevant parts of his letter can be seen on the reverse of this petition) and has asked for a 15p per mile increase to be considered at the next licensing meeting in December, which will equate to approx a 5% increase in real terms after taking the VAT increase into account. Bearing in mind that it is almost 3 years since the last increase he does not feel this is unreasonable and asks for your support.

Please complete below the statement you agree with, and put a line through the statement that you don't. This can then either be handed it in Castle Cars office at 3 Skinners Terrace or posted to the Council Offices Licensing Dept at Kings Hill

Signed	I:Licence Number am satisfied with the new fare tariff as agreed at the last meeting of th committee.	wish to register my support for the objection to the fare increase by Te and also ask that you consider the amended tariff as proposed by him.	by <u>Friday 6th November</u>
	I:, Licence Number am satisfied with the new fare tariff as agreed at the last meeting of the licensing committee.	wish to register my support for the objection to the fare increase by Terry Hill, and also ask that you consider the amended tariff as proposed by him. Signed	by Friday 6th November ADMINITEGAL SERVICES 1 0 NOV 2010

Distance charging has also been refused per mile increase in the rate, less than the 2.5% increase in VAT that will be and after that will be £2.26. Currently we get £2.21 per mile so this is only a 5p scheduled to come into force in the next couple of weeks. This suggests a 10p The last meeting of the councils licensing committee agreed to a new fare tariff introduced in the New Year. There is no increase in Waiting Time and Time and increase in the flag rate for 0.75 of a mile to £2.90. The next mile will be £2.32

almost 3 years since the last increase he does not feel this is unreasonable and asks for your support. of this petition) and has asked for a 15p per mile increase to be considered at the Terry Hill of Castle Cars has objected to this increase on the grounds that it is real terms after taking the VAT increase into account. Bearing in mind that it is next licensing meeting in December, which will equate to approx a 5% increase in insufficient (a copy of the relevant parts of his letter can be seen on the reverse

at 3 Skinners Terrace or posted to the Council Offices Licensing Dept at Kings Hill statement that you don't. This can then either be handed it in Castle Cars office Please complete below the statement you agree with, and put a line through the

by <u>Friday 6th November</u>	ADMIN/LEGAL SERVICES
	1.0 NOV 2019
ATIAN MURPH PASS TO Licence Number Texton	PASS TO FOR INC.
wish to register my support for the objection to the fare increase by Terry Hill, and also ask that you consider the amended tariff as proposed by him.	ion to the fare increase by Terry Hill, ed tariff as proposed by him.
Signed MM	
_	licence Number
am satisfied with the new fare tariff as agreed at the last meeting of the licensing	reed at the last meeting of the licensing
committee.	
Signed	

S

C ۵

> and after that will be £2.26. Currently we get £2.21 per mile so this is only a 5p Distance charging has also been refused per mile increase in the rate, less than the 2.5% increase in VAT that will be increase in the flag rate for 0.75 of a mile to £2.90. The next mile will be £2.32 scheduled to come into force in the next couple of weeks. This suggests a 10p introduced in the New Year. There is no increase in Waiting Time and Time and The last meeting of the councils licensing committee agreed to a new fare tariff

of this petition) and has asked for a 15p per mile increase to be considered at the asks for your support. almost 3 years since the last increase he does not feel this is unreasonable and real terms after taking the VAT increase into account. Bearing in mind that it is next licensing meeting in December, which will equate to approx a 5% increase in insufficient (a copy of the relevant parts of his letter can be seen on the reverse Terry Hill of Castle Cars has objected to this increase on the grounds that it is

statement that you don't. This can then either be handed it in Castle Cars office Please complete below the statement you agree with, and put a line through the

am satisfied with the new fare tariff as agreed at the last meeting of the licensing	and also ask that you consider the amended tariff as proposed by him. Signed \mathcal{H}	wish to register my support for the objection to the fare increase by Terry Hill,	Дистропры позульта		by Friday 6 th November	at 3 Skinners Terrace or posted to the Council Offices Licensing Dept at Kings Hill
ticence Numbertimew fare tariff as agreed at the last meeting of the licensing	ded tariff as proposed by him.	bjection to the fare increase by Terry Hill,	PASS TO 2 CRIVE	1.0 NOV 20:0	ADMINILEGAL SERVICES	uncil Offices Licensing Dept at Kings Hill

Terry Hill of Castle Cars has objected to this increase on the grounds that it is insufficient (a copy of the relevant parts of his letter can be seen on the reverse of this petition) and has asked for a 15p per mile increase to be considered at the next licensing meeting in December, which will equate to approx a 5% increase in real terms after taking the VAT increase into account. Bearing in mind that it is almost 3 years since the last increase he does not feel this is unreasonable and asks for your support.

Please complete below the statement you agree with, and put a line through the statement that you don't. This can then either be handed it in Castle Cars office at 3 Skinners Terrace or posted to the Council Offices Licensing Dept at Kings Hill by Ether Cath

by Friday 6" November

ADMIN/LEGAL SERVICES

1 0 NOV 2019

PASS TO
PASS TO
Licence Number 20 188

wish to register my support for the objection to the fare increase by Terry Hill, and also ask that you consider the amended tariff as proposed by him.

Signed.....

REL HARLYNIGH Licence Number 20, 8

am satisfied with the new fare tariff as agreed at the last meeting of the licensing committee.

Signed X

The last meeting of the councils licensing committee agreed to a new fare tariff scheduled to come into force in the next couple of weeks. This suggests a 10p increase in the flag rate for 0.75 of a mile to £2.90. The next mile will be £2.32 and after that will be £2.26. Currently we get £2.21 per mile so this is only a 5p per mile increase in the rate, less than the 2.5% increase in VAT that will be introduced in the New Year. There is no increase in Waiting Time and Distance charging has also been refused.

Terry Hill of Castle Cars has objected to this increase on the grounds that it is insufficient (a copy of the relevant parts of his letter can be seen on the reverse of this petition) and has asked for a 15p per mile increase to be considered at the next licensing meeting in December, which will equate to approx a 5% increase in real terms after taking the VAT increase into account. Bearing in mind that it is almost 3 years since the last increase he does not feel this is unreasonable and asks for your support.

Please complete below the statement you agree with, and put a line through the statement that you don't. This can then either be handed it in Castle Cars office at 3 Skinners Terrace or posted to the Council Offices Licensing Dept at Kings Hill by Friday 6th November

committee.	be satisfied with the new fact triffer agreed at the last triffer agreed at	wish to register my support for the objection to the fare increase by many, Hill, and also ask that you consider the amended tariff as proposed by him. Signed: ITTUS	ADMINILEGAL SERVICES 10 NOV 20:1 H.R. H.DRUGS Hicence Number 19 82
------------	--	--	---

Distance charging has also been refused. introduced in the New Year. There is no increase in Waiting Time and Time and per mile increase in the rate, less than the 2.5% increase in VAT that will be and after that will be £2.26. Currently we get £2.21 per mile so this is only a 5p increase in the flag rate for 0.75 of a mile to £2.90. The next mile will be £2.32 scheduled to come into force in the next couple of weeks. This suggests a 10p The last meeting of the councils licensing committee agreed to a new fare tariff

of this petition) and has asked for a 15p per mile increase to be considered at the asks for your support. almost 3 years since the last increase he does not feel this is unreasonable and next licensing meeting in December, which will equate to approx a 5% increase in insufficient (a copy of the relevant parts of his letter can be seen on the reverse real terms after taking the VAT increase into account. Bearing in mind that it is Terry Hill of Castle Cars has objected to this increase on the grounds that it is

at 3 Skinners Terrace or posted to the Council Offices Licensing Dept at Kings Hill statement that you don't. This can then either be handed it in Castle Cars office by Friday 6th November Please complete below the statement you agree with, and put a line through the

2033		
PASS TO GRAPS	10 NOV 2010	ADMIN" EGAL SERVICES

and also ask that you cansider the amended tariff as proposed by him. wish to register my support for the objection to the fare increase by Terry Hill,

am satisfied with the new fare tariff as agreed at the last meeting of the licensing committee., Licence Number......

Signed.....